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September 30, 2010

Saundra Ross Johnson, Executive Director
Camden Development Agency

City Hall, 520 Market Street

Suite 1300, P.O. Box 95120

Camden, NJ 08101

Remedial Investigation Report Approval

Re:  Remedial Investigation Report (Soils Only)
ABC Barrel Company Site (a.k.a. North Front St Associates)
308 to 322 North Front Street
Camden City, Camden County
SRP PI#: 006594
EA ID #: SUB100002
BFO File Number: 04-08-58

Dear Ms. Ross Johnson:

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (Department) has completed review of
the Remedial Investigation Report received on July 13, 2010. The Department has determined
that the Remedial Investigation Report is in compliance with the Technical Requirements for
Site Remediation, N.J.A.C. 7:26E and other applicable requirements. The Department hereby
approves the Remedial Investigation Report and the proposal to submit a Remedial Action
Workplan, effective the date of this letter.

Pursuant to the schedule applicable to the site you shall submit a Remedial Action Workplan on
October 1, 2011. Please submit the document by that date, or submit a written request for an
extension at least 2 weeks prior to the due date. Failure to submit the Remedial Action
Workplan in accordance with the schedule may result in the initiation of enforcement action. For
your convenience, the regulations concerning the Department’s remediation requirements can be
found at http://www.state.nj.us/dep/srp/regs/.




Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, call Cheryl Priest at

(609) 292-2723.

Dresdner Robin

Clerk, Camden City

Camden County Health Department
BFO File Number: 04-08-58

M. Deely, NJDEP-BC&FM

Sincerely,

o/ o At

William H. Dunfee, Section Chle
Bureau of Southern Field Operations
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